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 Stephane Allender OBJ2015/4189/P 14/09/2015  11:02:29 Dear Sir, Madam.

We strongly oppose this project as we feel it is not in line with the rest of the street.

We think that no buildings in this street should be higher that its neighbour at 126 Grafton Road. There 

is a large majority of 2 or 3 storey houses in this street and it is mainly a residential area. 

We are also very concerned with the reduction of light in our back garden by being surrounded with too 

many tall structures which is already a problem with Spring house at the back of our property.

Parking of cars is also becoming a major issue after 11am due the increasing amount of offices in our 

area.

We would not oppose to the erection of nothing more than a 4 storey building. Because we want to see 

this area enjoying a good local life, we also object to office use and would favour residential 

construction.

Regards

Stephane Allender

138 Grafton Road

nw5 4ba
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